
Meal and program are free. Please do make reservations by calling  
River Valley Extension at 785-325-2121 or e-mail: kelly.lenz@alphamediausa.com. 

Mary Knapp  
Assistant State Climatologist 

 
“The 2017 Weather Outlook”  

Bob Campbell 
Senior VP 

Frontier Farm Credit / Farm Credit  
Services of America 

 
“Working With Your Lender During 

Tough Times“ 

Darrell Holaday 
Country Futures 

 
“Which Way Do We Go?” 

(IN COOPERATION WITH RIVER VALLEY EXTENSION DISTRICT) 

 WEDNESDAY MARCH 8,2017 
First National Bank Basement; 101 C St; Washington, KS 

5:30 PM - DOORS OPEN 
6:00 PM - DINNER 

6:45 PM - FARM PROFIT CONFERENCE BEGINS 

OFFICAL PROGRAM SPONSORS: 


